
Dear ministry partner,
I’m reaching out with both good news and a significant challenge, and I’m asking for your help.

Women’s Health Program Kids Program Pharmacy Medical ClinicNow, the good news.
Despite this setback, our global ministry has continued to thrive and expand:
    •    Just last month, we partnered with Warm Hands to build a space that will soon reach thousands of women and
children with hope.
    •    Our pharmacy is thriving, serving over 1,500 people each month.
    •    Our Douris center is bursting at the seams, and the students we tutor are seeing a remarkable increase in their
grades.
    •    Both our sewing and women’s health education programs have doubled in size.
    •    We’ve also launched a new partnership in Uganda, bringing hope to even more communities.

All these efforts align with our mission to spread PEACE—Provide hope, Equip women, Assist the poor, Care for the sick,
and Educate the next generation. 

Even as we face the challenge of rebuilding the Hospitality House, our work overseas has not slowed down. God has
continued to provide, and we trust that He will guide us through this too.

First, the difficult news.
In December, the Living with Power Hospitality House suffered
severe water damage due to a burst pipe. Nearly the entire
house was impacted, and despite our efforts, our insurance claim
has been denied. While we are challenging this decision, we now
face the monumental task of rebuilding, with costs estimated at
$200,000.

We had only had the Hospitality House for a year, but it was
already becoming a place of refuge and restoration—a safe
space where people found healing, community, and hope. Losing
its use has been heartbreaking, especially as we were just
beginning to see its impact.

How You Can Help
You have always been part of the answer to our prayers for impact. Would you prayerfully consider making a gift to help
us rebuild? Your support will restore the Hospitality House as a welcoming space for those seeking hope and healing.

To be honest, I (Lina) hesitated to share this need. I didn’t want to burden you, but I also want to live openly and honestly
with you, as we always have. Your partnership means the world to us, and we can’t do this without you.

Would you consider not just a one-time gift but a recurring donation? To express our gratitude, we are offering our
VIP Membership as a gift to anyone who sets up a recurring gift of $10 or more.  

Go to LIVINGWITHPOWER.ORG/PARTNER to learn more about our VIP membership.
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To give, please visit livingwithpower.org/global or mail your gift to:

Living with Power Ministries
119 S Emerson St #213
Mount Prospect, IL 60056

Thank you for standing with us through this unexpected challenge. Your prayers, support, and faithfulness are a blessing
to us and to those we serve.

With hope and gratitude,

Lina Abujamra
Founder, Living with Power Ministries
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Our new movable container to host 
programs for women and children

Our sewing program is a beacon 
of hope for displaced women

Our pharmacy has become a lifeline 
for thousands of people

Our Women’s Health Education Program
trains now 60 women weekly

We partner with The Fortress in Uganda to
rescue, support, and equip teenage victims

of pregnancy, abuse, and exploitation


